
From: Hinz, Katey
To: Fick, Mackinzey
Cc: Solum, Emily
Subject: RE: CON 6171 HT
Date: Monday, December 23, 2024 1:37:17 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hi Mackinzey,
 
We’ve copied your questions below with our responses:
 

Was the existing unit decommissioned or traded in? The old unit is being sent to another
facility.
Provide a service area for the staff analysis. The service area includes: Butler, Carter,
Dunklin, New Madrid, Reynolds, Ripley, Stoddard, and Wayne counties.

 
Thank you!
 
Katey​​​​ Hinz
Attorney
Direct: 573-761-1146
Katey.Hinz@huschblackwell.com
 
From: Fick, Mackinzey <Mackinzey.Fick@health.mo.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 3:53 PM
To: Solum, Emily <Emily.Solum@huschblackwell.com>
Cc: Hinz, Katey <Katey.Hinz@huschblackwell.com>
Subject: CON 6171 HT
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Emily,
 
After review of the application, some additional information is needed.

Was the existing unit decommissioned or traded in?
Provide a service area for the staff analysis.

 

This information is needed by Monday, December 23rd, 2024.
 

Mackinzey Fick    

Assistant Program Coordinator, Certificate of Need
Department of Health and Senior Services
920 Wildwood Drive, P.O. Box 570
Jefferson City, MO 65102
OFFICE: 573-751-6403
FAX: 573-751-7894
EMAIL: mackinzey.fick@health.mo.gov
http://health.mo.gov/information/boards/certificateofneed/index.php
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